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UCDP Release Notification – Self-Password Reset Feature 
 
During the weekend of February 24, 2018, Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac (the GSEs) will update the Uniform 
Collateral Data Portal® (UCDP®) to support self-password reset. This feature will allow general UCDP users 
to reset their own passwords through the UCDP Portal.  
 
Note: The Self-Password Reset feature does not apply to Direct Integration users. 
 
To prepare, the GSEs recommend UCDP portal users revisit the “Challenge Response Questions” in their 
account settings. Please refer to Section 6.2 Editing Your User Account in the UCDP General User Guide for 
more on editing challenge questions and answers. 

Additional Information 
Appendix E of the UCDP General User Guide will be updated on February 26 to provide guidance on the new 
self-password reset feature. More information to support your ongoing use of the UCDP, including training and 
resources, is available on the UCDP pages of FannieMae.com and FreddieMac.com. 

https://www.fanniemae.com/content/user_guide/ucdp-user-guide.pdf
https://www.fanniemae.com/content/user_guide/ucdp-user-guide.pdf
http://www.fanniemae.com/portal/index.html
http://www.freddiemac.com/

